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Comments: Individual comment for Wayne revision plan

 

To whom it may concern,

 

I'm sure that I do not stand alone in asking that motorized recreation in Wayne National Forest be a lasting form

of recreation in the area. I would like to add that I support allowing access to the trail system to street legal 4x4's

such as Jeep's and the like. There exists a plethora of off-road 4x4 clubs in the state of Ohio, that would love to

keep our money in the state, and out of private off-road parks that allow alcohol. I understand that erosion maybe

an issue, but I find it hard to believe that a street legal DOT tire is more destructive than that of a mud tire that are

used on ATV's and SXS's. Thank you for reading.

 

Very respectfully,

 

Tyler Biliter


